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RE: Duplicate amendments filed in error () Lto &ftl--rf 

Dear Ms. Bayo: /)Vog~1-Tf 

BellSouthTelecommunications, Inc. has filed duplicates of previously filed 
amendments. Below is a list of amendments that should be withdrawn for this reason: 

040622-TP is a duplicate of 040345-TP; Request for approval of amendment to 
interconnection, unbundling, resale, and collocation agreement between BellSouth 
Telecommunications, Inc. and DIECA Communications, Inc. d/b/a Covad 
Communications Company 

040661-TP is a duplicate of 040502-TP; Request for approval of amendment to 

interconnection, unbundling, resale, and collocation agreement between BellSouth 
Telecommunications, Inc. and DIECA Communications, Inc. d/b/a Covad 
Communications Inc. 

040829-TP is a duplicate of 040502-TP Request for approval of amendment to 

~MP ----1interconnection, unbundling, resale, and collocation agreement between BellSouth 
COM Telecommunications, Inc. and DIECA Communications, Inc. d/b/a Covad 

TR Communications Inc. e __ 
ECR --We respectfully request to withdraw these amendments. We are sorry for any 
GeL inconvenience this may have caused. 

ope - - -tlf you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to call. 
MMS ___ 
RCJl, Yours very truly, 
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